
Spanish Ports Contingency 

Updated 2 June 2017 

In light of the announced voting on the new port labour law in Spain, we have been 

advised of new industrial actions announced by the stevedores’ union in Spanish ports. 

Slow-down actions on terminal operations have been initiated at the ports of Algeciras , 

Valencia and Barcelona. We are currently assessing what impact these actions will 

have on our operations and are committed to sharing more information with you as 

soon as possible. 

In light of the announced industrial actions at Spanish ports, it is our intention to keep 

you constantly updated with regard to any service changes that might have an impact 

on the flow of you cargo. In the section below we will be updating you with any such 

information available and we encourage you to check it regularly for future updates. 

As always, we remain at your disposal, so do not hesitate to contact our local staff in 

Spain if you need any additional information. 

Strike action suspended 

Strikes planned for the following dates have been suspended and as such our 

operations will run as normal: 

 24th May 

 26th May 

 29th May 

 31st May 

 2nd June 

Expected disruption  

Action planned for dates below is still expected to cause disruption. We will keep you 

updated accordingly. 

 5th June 

 7th June 

 9th June 

https://www2.maerskline.com/countries/spain/contact
https://www2.maerskline.com/countries/spain/contact


VESSEL ETA SERVICE PORT CONTINGENCY 

MADRID 

MAERSK 
02/06/2017 AE2 Algeciras 

Vessel will omit Algeciras and cargo 

will be discharge in Port Tangier, for 

further connection to Algeciras 

 


